
 

  

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Charlotte K Charlotte H Eliza 

Y1 Faith Sienna Thomas 

Y2 Reign  Thomas Oscar 

Y3 Alaska Evie Mark 

Y4 Charlie B Minahil Leo R 

Y5 Mae Emmeline Luke 

Y6 Amelia Thomas Joe 

Our Christian Value for this term is Hope  

Shine Award 

KS1 – Phoebe C and Isla-Rose (Y2) 

KS2 – Isla F (Y4) 
 

Headteacher’s Awards 
 

Thomas Y1, George Y2, Hallie Y3, Lacey C and Charlie B Y4, 
Olivia P Y5 and Cecily, Amelia and Jess Mn Y6  

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 9th February 2024 

 

LOVE HOPE RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
This week has been Children's Mental Health Week. 

 
During Assembly, we have been talking about things that are good for our mental health such as 
good sleep patterns, listening to music, eating healthily, drinking lots of water, and spending time 
with friends. We asked the children to think of things they could do to improve their mental health 
and the children chose and voted on two ideas to do over the half term. 
The children have voted to; 

1. To be more active 
2. To be outside in nature 

Please encourage your child to do both of these things during half term and send in 
pictures of these activities so we can celebrate this during the first week back. 

Email office@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk


GARDEN UPDATE 

Over the past year with help from parent volunteers, we have been working on an 
outdoor area for our children. We still have a couple of jobs to do to finish but please 
see the difference our volunteers and PTFA have made to get this area in preparation 

for our children to use. 
Before 

             
 

After 

                           
 

We have lots of plans for next term to start using this space! 
 

Thank You 
As well as helping in the garden we have had many parent/carers’ who have 

donated different things to school that we have greatly benefitted from.  
Thank you so much if you have donated! 



Online Safety 
 

The internet is a fantastic place for children to learn, create and have fun. However, they may 

occasionally have to deal with a variety of sometimes challenging online safety issues and risks. 

 

See advice (On the link below) on a range of online safety issues that your child may face to help 

them enjoy the digital world safely and smartly. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/  
 

Dates for your Diary 

• Monday 19th February - School reopens 

• Monday 19th February at 9am – Year 1 PHONICS meeting for parents/carers  

• Tuesday 20th February at 9am – Year 4 Multiplication Meeting for parents/carers for Parents 

• Tuesday 20th February at 3.30pm – Year 6 SATS meeting for parents/carers  

• Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – Pyjamas/Comfy clothes to read and relax in 

• Monday 25th and Wednesday 27th March – Parents Evenings – Letters to follow 

• Thursday 28th March at 9.30 am – Year 4 to lead the Easter Service on for parents/carers 

• 15th- 19th April – Year 5 Bike Ability – Please see the recent message sent out on the app 

• Thursday 23rd May at 9.30 am – Year 5 John Wesley Assembly for parents/carers 

• Friday 21st June KS2 AM and KS1 PM – Sports Day  

• Thursday 18th July at 9.30 am – Leavers’ Service for Y6 for parents/carers 

• Tuesday 16th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Party  
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 with 97%  

✓ This week the whole school's attendance is 92.1% 

✓ The whole school attendance so far this year is 94.6% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 94.2% 
 

Monopoly Winners this week are 1st Year 6 £10 and 2nd Year 2 £5  

 

PE TIMETABLE FEBRUARY 2024 
 

 
 

 
*additional PE session this week 

 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 4 
Wednesday Year 3 and Year 1 
Thursday Year 5 and Year 6 

Friday Reception and Year 2* 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/


CLUBS 

Our Breakfast club runs from 7.45am. The gate will be closing at 8.35am in time 
for the start of the school day.  

Monday Year 5 & 6 Rugby 26.02/04.03/11.03/18.03 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday Year 3,4,5,6 Girls Football 22.02/29.02/07.03  

Friday  

Please see parent pay to book  
If you need an afterschool club facility, please contact Playdays on 01744817074 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 
The peace you provide is based on what Jesus has done for us. 
Help my children enter into this peace, live in it, and find rest in it. 
Uproot every worry, desire, and conviction from their hearts that hinders 
them from experiencing your peace. 
In Jesus name, 

Amen 
 

 

Community News 
Please check out our Noticeboard page on our website for more upcoming events 

https://nutgroveprimary.co.uk/noticeboard/  
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